
  

Request for Quotations 

Geotechnical Engineering Services at the  

Elmore Stoutt High School  

 
Ref. Number: RDA/RFQ/2021/012/SHOP 

 

Background: 

The Recovery and Development Agency (RDA) in the 

British Virgin Islands was established to implement the 

Government’s recovery plan following the devastating 

effects of Hurricane Irma in 2017.  

 

The RDA now invites firms to submit quotations for the 

provision of Geotechnical Engineering Services which are 

not limited to ascertaining the bearing capacity by 

performing soil borings and analyzing the soil in the area 

for the proposed construction of the Elmore Stoutt High 

School.  

A copy of the detailed Request for Quotation document 

can be obtained by sending a request to: 

procurement@bvirecovery.vg  

Subject: RDA/RFQ/2021/012/SHOP – Geotechnical 

Engineering Services at the Elmore Stoutt High School 

Bidders’ conference & site visit: 
Thursday 26th August 2021; 10 a.m. 
 
Quotation submission deadline:  
Friday 3rd September 2021 at 12:00 noon 
 
Email submissions to: procurement@bvirecovery.vg 
 
Disclaimer: 
The Agency reserves the right to cancel the present 
notice in its entirety or partially without defraying and 
cost incurred by any firm in submitting their documents.  
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